April 11,2024

Via Email: gkeller@hollywoodfl.org

George Keller, City Manager
City of Hollywood

2600 Hollywood Boulevard
Hollywood, FL 33020-4807

Subject: Request for Repayment or Tolling Agreement; Large User Agreement
Dear George:

Thank you for your letter dated April 4, 2024, in which you agreed to tender a tolling agreement to the City
Commission for Hollywood with regard to our claim for Repayment. We are asking for one clarification
before we respond to your letter. Please confirm whether the tolling agreement would apply to claims to
date, or whether you anticipate the application of this tolling agreement to the potential increases in
categorical charges (such as the discussion in October of changing the allocation from 18.5 to 22%)
arguments. In short, we would like to have a clarification on whether the tolling agreement would apply to
disputes concerning the LUA for disputes that existed from True Up annual reports to the time of the tolling
agreement. Once we have the clarification, let me know if you are going to bring a specific tolling
agreement to the Hollywood City Commission. If so, please tender that agreement so that we can ensure that
we are all moving forward as efficiently and expeditiously as possible.

We are willing to continue to remain fully current on our present and future obligations, subject to this one
clarification from you so that we understand the full scope of the tolling agreement.

Thank you once again for your response. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sinc

/A/g/

. Garcia,
Clty Manager, Dania Beach

C: G. Zambrano, Hollywood Assistant City Manager
D. Gonzales, Hollywood City Attorney
G. E. Boutsis, City Attorney
C. Sosa Cruz, Deputy City Manager
F. DiPaolo, Chief Financial Officer
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